
Report of the Strategy and Finance Committee to the Council 24 April 2003 

14. ZONE 5 MEETING - KAIKOURA, 16 APRIL 2003 
 
 The Director of Policy reported, advising that neither of the Councillor representatives or their 

alternates were available to attend the Zone 5 meeting in Kaikoura on 16 April 2003.  Approval was 
sought for Councillor Sheriff to represent the Council at that meeting.   

 
 Because of the timing of the meeting an immediate decision was required on this matter.  As it was 

important for the Council to be adequately represented at the meeting, the Committee authorised 
Councillor Sheriff to attend on behalf of the Council. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


